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The next Waukegan/North Shore Chapter meeting for 2023 will be on 
January 12, 2024 

7:30 pm 
Where: Where: The State Bank of the Lakes, 50 Commerce Drive, Grayslake, IL (Just 
west of the old Lake County Fairgrounds). 
 

Directions to the State Bank of the Lakes: From the intersection of IL Route 120 and 
US Route 45, go north on Route 45 to Center Street, turn left (west) on Center Street 
to Commerce Drive, then left on Commerce Drive. The bank is the first building on 
the right. Park on the south side of the building by the main entrance, then take the 
stairs or elevator to the basement and enter our meeting room. 
 

Dear Waukegan/North Shore members, 
 
Happy New Year!  We hope you all had a joyous holiday season and are doing well 

on your New Year's resolutions.  Our holiday party on December 3rd at Parkway on 

the Lake was well attended, and provided a nice opportunity to renew acquaintances, 

as well as to enjoy a sumptuous buffet meal.  Many thanks to Carroll and Harold 

Flood for making the arrangements for the party and handling the reservations.  Our 

2023 slate of chapter officers was re-elected for 2024, except for Jo Ann Flynn, who 

has retired as News Correspondent.  We thank her for her years of service in this role.  

We welcome Anna Nelson, who was nominated and elected as our News 

Correspondent for 2024. 

 

Our Treasurer, Don Schreiber, suffered a stroke in December and has been 

undergoing physical therapy since then.  Don has decided to resign as Treasurer due 

to his illness, so we will be taking nominations for this position at the January 

meeting.  Attached with this email is a copy of the bylaws, so you may familiarize 

yourself with the duties of the Treasurer, in case you would like to apply for or 

nominate someone for the position.  We thank Don for his many years of service as 

our Treasurer and wish him a speedy recovery.   

 

Our program for the January meeting will include a presentation by Dan Helgren on 

"Planning a Car Tour."  Dan will also provide the refreshments for the meeting.  We 

look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Your Secretary, 

Jim Greenlee 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 


